
 Bulletin Blurbs
Bulletin #1: Sunday October 20, 2024 

We all have Catholic friends, family members, neighbors, or coworkers who have become 
disengaged from the practice of their faith.  Many of them may just be waiting for a personal 
invitation back to regular attendance at Mass.  Invite one Catholic back to Mass on Sunday, 
November 24, the Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe.  Worship is better 
together, and a simple invitation could be life-changing. 

Bulletin #2: Sunday, October 27, 2024 

Did you know that 70% of Catholics who stopped going to Mass did so not because of a lack of 
belief or a bad experience but for practical reasons such as a move or a change in life 
circumstance?  Many Catholics may be waiting for a personal invitation back to Mass.  Invite one 
Catholic back to Mass on Sunday, November 24, the Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of 
the Universe.  Worship is better together, and a simple invitation could be life-changing. 

Bulletin #3: Sunday, November 3, 2024 

Did you know the most common reason Catholics give for why they stopped going to Mass?  It is 
that they moved away from their family or the church they had been attending.  Do you know 
someone like this?  A personal invitation back to Mass may be all he or she needs. Invite one 
Catholic back to Mass on Sunday, November 24, the Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of 
the Universe.  Worship is better together, and a simple invitation could be life-changing. 

Bulletin #4: Sunday, November 10, 2024 

A common reason many Catholic stop going to Mass is they felt like attending church did not 
matter. You probably have a friend, family member, neighbor, or co-worker who fits this 
description.  He or she may live a busy life and other activities just take a higher priority.  Share 
with one Catholic the reason you go to Mass every week and invite that person back to Mass on 
Sunday, November 24, the Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe.  Worship is 
better together, and a simple invitation could be life-changing. 

Bulletin #5: Sunday, November 17, 2024 



Have you made your personal invitation yet?  Together Sunday is one week away on Sunday, 
November 24, the Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe.  Worship is better 
together and a simple invitation to one Catholic who has stopped attending Mass could be life-
changing. 

 


